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PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE
GEORGETOWN PLANNING BOARD

In accordance with the provisions of Massachusetts General Law Chapter 41, Section 81T,
Georgetown Planning Board Regulations Chapter 365 Subdivision Regulations, Article 1V,
Section 365-21 et seq, Section 53 of the Acts of 2020, and Chapter 20 of the Acts of 2021, the
Planning Board will hold a public hearing in regard to a petition requesting the approval of a
Definitive Subdivision Plan filed on behalf of Applicant: G. Mello Disposal Corp. with an address
of 95 Tenney Street, Georgetown, MA 01833, Property Owner: East-West Mirra Realty LLC and
East-West Realty Trust, Property Owner, with an address of 6 Norino Way, Georgetown, MA
01833, relative to property located at: 20 Carleton Drive, Georgetown, MA, and shown on the
Georgetown Tax Assessor’s Map 15, as Lot 46. Said public hearing shall be conducted remotely
on 9 March 2022 at 7:00 P.M. Interested persons are invited to participate in the above-cited
hearing, via computer, tablet, smartphone by connecting to the following Zoom Meeting Link:
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84514450527. Meeting ID: 845 1445 0527 (no passcode) or by calling
+1 929 205 6099 US (New York) and using the said meeting ID#.

The above-cited remote meeting connection information will be included on the 9 March 2022
meeting agenda, which will be posted on the Town of Georgetown website no less than 48
hours prior to the. meeting. Further, the meeting will be broadcast on the Georgetown Local
Access Cable TV Channel 9. Video recordings of this meeting, and all Georgetown Planning
Board meetings may be found at www.georgetowma.gov, by choosing Cable TV option.

Full and complete copies of the above-cited Definitive Subdivision Plan application, together
with the associated Definitive Subdivision Plan, are available to view on the Town’s website:
https://www.georgetownma.gov, under the Planning Board’s webpage or upon request by
emailing the Town Planner at jcashell@georgetownma.gov or by calling the Planning Office at
978-352-5713. Any person interested in being heard on this application should appear at the
time and place designated, herein. Please note, written correspondence will be accepted and
read into the record of the hearing. Persons needing special accommodations should contact
the Georgetown Planning Department at (978) 352- 5713.

John Cashell
Town Planner for Town of Georgetown
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